Catholic University of the West





Dear NATA;

On behalf of the Catholic Sports Association we offer our support of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance.

With the Catholic Sports Magazine and the Center of Catholic Sports will are willing to deliver your message to our readership (over 2 million) each month. This is a free of charge program is you wish to use our magazine and athletic director newsletter each month.

We reach 6218 Catholic schools each month, staff, coaches and parents. Plus we reach over 180,000 CYS families and 192 Catholic colleges.

Please let us know how we can help.

Thank you and may God Bless the work you are doing.

William R Gateley

Catholic Sports Magazine

"voice of the new Catholic sports movement"

Catholic Sports Association

billg@catholicsportsassociation.com www.catholicsportsassociation.com 602.303.1168

Center for Catholic Sports



Catholic University of the West

